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The	Independent	Pricing	and	Regulatory	Tribunal	(IPART)	has	proposed	to	more	
than	double	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	benchmark	to	11.6-14.6c	per	kWh	in	line	
with	the	increased	wholesale	price	of	electricity	!!!	
This	is	great	news	even	though	its	nowhere	near	the	60	c	per	kWh.	
The	6c	is	an	insult	to	the	public	who	actually	care	and	want	to	make	a	difference	
to	our	brave	new	world	of	limited	recourse's	and	a	world	which	on	top	of	this	
has	to	deal	with	the	pollution	&	fall	out	from	the	continued	use	of	coal	and	other	
non	sustainable	power	sources!		
We	need	to	act	quickly	as	our	world	is	changing	much	faster	than	predicted	with	
climate	change	&	that's	only	what	we	are	being	told	by	the	few	smart	believers!!!	
We	are	experiencing	as	predicted	much	more	extreme	weather	events.	So	Please	
help	people	to	afford	power	by	giving	more	back	in	regards	to	the	feed	in	tariff	&	
the	rebate.â€¢The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	
means	recognizing	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	
benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
Yes	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity	it		should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
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